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Save Our Library 

One of the first decisions that the new Labour administration made, after their success in the 
May elections, was to close more than a third of the libraries in the borough. 

There are currently 14 libraries in the borough. Labour has decided to close 5 of them:- 

 Greenford 

 Hanwell 

 Perivale 

 Wood End  

 Pitshanger 

Four of the five are in Ealing North, with the fifth, Hanwell being only just outside the 

constituency. We invite the member of Parliament for Ealing North, Steve Pound MP, to join us 

opposing the closure of Pitshanger 

WHAT YOU CAN DO? 

If you support us in our fight to keep Pitshanger Library open. Please sign our petition at:  

 

http://ealing.cmis.uk.com/ealing/ePetitions/tabid/96/ID/61/SAVE-
PITSHANGER-LIBRARY.aspx 

 



Pitshanger Library to Close 

Pitshanger Library is one of the best local libraries in the borough.  

It is situated in a busy high street and is passed by children on 

their way, to and from, North Ealing and St Gregory’s schools.  

The library is based in a leased building. It has a 16 year lease 

which comes to an end in December 2018.  

Without any consultation the Council has decided to terminate the 

lease in December 2018.  

If you want to stop the Council closing our Library, please sign our 

petition.  

You can find it on-line at:- 

http://ealing.cmis.uk.com/ealing/ePetitions/tabid/96/ID/61/SAVE-
PITSHANGER-LIBRARY.aspx 
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